
From: HAMILTON JOSEPH [mailto:hamiltonx4@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Sunday, April 29, 2012 9:35 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Maple Cove Apartments and Site Plan 
 
Sirs: 
 
    I am a resident and Home Owner of 1815 N.Maple Rd. 
 
      My family and I are totally opposed to any multi-unit apartment 
proposed for this section of N Maple. My main concerns, among many others, are the safety of 
my family and our property 
and the increased traffic that will undoubtably result from this project. This section of N Maple is 
already highly dangerous 
at peak traffic hrs. Drivers routinely fail to even stop for public school buses and the street is a 
virtual extension of the m-14 on ramp 
and round- about. Increasing the number of residents will only make this situation worse. 
Unfortunately AA police cannot or will not 
monitor or control traffic in this area. Also with the advent of new retail stores on the corner of 
Miller/Maple  there will be an increased amount 
of pedestrian traffic which will necessitate a side walk  on the west side of the street. 
 
     I expect  you to take a careful and pragmatic view of this proposal and consider  all the 
unintended circumstances that  
will result from this poorly conceived  project . Please respect  the desires of this neighborhood 
and reject this site plan as currently proposed. 
 
   Thank You, 
   Joseph Hamilton 
   Justine Hamilton 
    734/623-0229     
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